Ross Povenmire

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi Ross

Fhm Faridur Rahman <fhmfaridur.rahman@yahoo.com>
Monday, July 25, 2016 12:07 PM

Ross Povenmire

Tree removal at 92 King George Dr. Boxford MA

Thanks for the other day for coming to my place at 92 King George Dr. to decide on which trees |
need to get permit from the city to remove. As you instructed | took a photo and marked the trees that
within 100ft of the wetland area. Please find the photo attached herewith and tell me when to send

you a check of 50$ for DNL.

Sincerely

milton

(FHM Faridur Rahman)

92 King George Dr. Boxford MA 01921
978-395-7456 (cell), 978-794-1725 (home)







